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9 November 2012

Dear Mr Ettmayer,

The first edition of the World Forum for Democracy Strasbourg 2012 brought
together more than 1500 participants and speakers. Hundred and twenty countries
from all five continents were represented.

I believe the Forum offered a much appreciated and much needed opportunity to
discuss global and regional challenges to our existing democratic models, attitudes
and beliefs.

I should like to thank you for your personal contribution at the Workshop C3 “Which
democratic governance in a globalised world?".

I hope you enjoyed your participation and stay in Strasbourg and I would very much
appreciate if you would send your feedback to the organisation and content of the
Forum to our e-mail address forum democracy@coe.int.

Yours sincerely,

Thorbjgrn Jagland

Mr Wendelin ETTMAYER
Ambassador

Author on international Affairs
Austria
wendelin.ettmayer@gmail.com
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